
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
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Item No.  14.6.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, November 8, 2016 

Subject:  Encroachment Policy and Enforcement 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff recommendation report regarding a clear policy to deal with 
encroachment onto public land in any form such as clear cutting trees/shrubs in a buffer zone around 
water bodies and/or buildings encroaching on public property (i.e. sheds encroaching on public lands); 
and, including budget implications.   

Reason:  
 
To have a clear Encroachment Policy with comprehensive enforcement process outlined in regard to 
encroachments of any kind onto public property.   

Outcome Sought:  
 
A report containing recommendations on an Encroachment Policy and how to enforce that policy as well 
as associated budget implications.  

Councillor 
Bill Karsten  
 

District  3 
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